
We are currently consulting on how we set the feed-in tariff benchmark range from July 2018

 SOLAR 
FEED-IN TARIFFS

NSW retailers can 
choose whether or 

not to offer solar 
feed-in tariffs

To help guide retailers and 
customers, IPART annually 

recommends a benchmark range 
for these tariffs based on the 

financial value of solar electricity

Feed-in tariffs are less 
than the price of buying 

electricity from your retailer 
(around 30 c/kwh)

Why? When retailers sell energy that has been exported 
to the grid from solar panels, they only save on the 

costs of buying energy. They still incur the costs of the 
network (poles and wires), green costs and retailing

Retailers must pay network and  
green costs on all the energy they sell

Retailers avoid 
wholesale costs
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Customers should go to energymadeeasy.gov.au to compare energy plans

If you have solar panels, you avoid buying some electricity  
from your retailer. This is likely to be a bigger financial benefit  

than the credit you receive from your feed-in tariff.

Therefore, the highest feed-in tariff may not be the best overall deal.

Feed-in tariffs typically vary with wholesale electricity prices

Most retailers are 
currently offering 

6-17c/kwh  
for feed-in tariffs

For more information please visit IPART.NSW.GOV.AU or click here
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LESS?

https://www.ipart.nsw.gov.au/Home/Industries/Energy/Reviews/Electricity/Solar-feed-in-tariffs-201819
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